
July 30, 2002 
 
Chairperson and Members of the     Regular Meeting of 
Parks, Recreation and Community     August 6, 2002 
Resources Advisory Commission 
 
 

CITY TREE SUBCOMMITTEE 

 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends that the Parks, Recreation and Community Resources Commission 
assign a Commissioner to the City Tree Subcommittee to support the planting and care of 
trees appropriate to Hermosa Beach. 
 
Background 
 
The Public Works Commission has formed a City Tree Subcommittee.  (Please see the 
attached preliminary report dated July 17, 2002 written by Commissioner Howell.) 
 
Analysis 
 
Staff recommends that a Commissioner be assigned to this subcommittee. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  NONE  
 
Attachment:  Public Works Preliminary Report of July 17, 2002 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
  
Mary Rooney, Director 
 
    


